
 

L o r i  A n n e  R e i d  

P r i n c i p a l  

Principalõs Corner 
Dear Bayshore Families, 

     Approaching the end of the school year can be similar to running a 

race. We know that if we keep moving forward we will eventually get to 

the finish line, but we  also want to finish strong. FSA/SSA are almost 

over for our 3rd, 4th, and 5th graders for this school year, but there are 

still several standards to cover and high quality work to accomplish. Our 

students need everyoneõs support and encouragement this time of year 

in order to reach their year-end goals and have a great finish.  

     It is also one of the busiest times of the school year for our students, 

parents, and teachers. Keeping children focused on their responsibilities 

at home and at school can be challenging. Please continue to take         

notice of how well your child is keeping up with his/her responsibilities. 

Continue to communicate with our teachers, check homework, and 

peruse the Tuesday Folder.  

     I wanted to take this time to thank all the faculty, staff, and parents 

for another successful school year. Our students have accomplished so 

much this past year, and it would not have been possible without all of 

your support.  

     I would like to express my sincere gratitude and appreciation to our 

volunteers, PTO members, SAC members, and business partners who 

help to make our school a success.  

     Lastly, I want to recognize the most precious stakeholders in our 

school, our students. Our students are the best! They are always     

showing their S.P.O.T.S., working hard in class, and supporting each 

other every day. Way to go Jaguars! 

     As always, thank you for your continued support of your childõs  

education at Bayshore Elementary. We truly appreciated it! 
 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Mrs. Lori Anne Reid 

Principal 
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C h a v o n n  S i l a s  

A s s i s t a n t  

P r i n c i p a l  

May 1-5 Teacher Appreciation Week   

May 1-10 Relay for Life Plant Sale  

May 27-
May 2 

4th Grade Math FSA Window   

May 2-3 5th Grade Science State         
Assessment Window  

 

May 4-9 3rd Grade Math FSA Window   

May 5 Pink Day   

May 12 Jazzy Super Student 10:00 a.m. 

May 15-
19 

Scholastic Book Fair (see page 
2 for details)  

 

May 17 SAC 

PTO  

3:45 p.m. 

4:30 p.m. 

May 18 Book Fair open  4:00-5:00 p.m. 

May 24 Early Release (Bus riders will 
arrive 2 hrs. earlier)  

1:15 p.m. 

May 25 Volunteer & Business  Partner 
luncheon  

12:00 p.m. 

May 26 5th Grade Dance  6:00-8:00 p.m. 

May 29 Holiday for all   

May 31 VPK End of the Year  Ceremony  

5th Grade Promotion  

9:15 a.m. 

1:30 p.m. 

June 2 Early Release (Bus riders will 
arrive 2 hrs. earlier)  

1:15 p.m. 

June 5 Early Release 

Report Card Day  

Last Day for students 

1:15 p.m. 

School Advisory Council (SAC)  

When SAC met on April 19th, Mrs. Fess was able to share updates from the District Advisory Council about PBIS.  

Bayshore is a model school who uses PBIS school-wide and notices students learning and following expectations.  

Mrs. Reid shared that i -Ready Diagnostic Window 3 will be opening in May.  This diagnostic provides data to 

show growth from the beginning of the school year.   

Please join us for our last SAC meeting of the year on Wednesday, May 17th at 3:45p.m. in the Media Center.  
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Media Center  

Volunteer & Business Partner Luncheon  

 Bayshoreõs Volunteer and Business Partner Appreciation Luncheon will be held on Thursday, May 25 at 12:00. At Bayshore 

we truly appreciate you ð our community treasures ð for the time and resources that you provide to our students. Please join 

us for this special event! Please RSVP to Lori Beans at Lori.Beans@stlucieschools.org or call 772 -340-4733. 

 Sunshine State Young Readerõs Award Program  

 Congratulations to all of the students who have participated in the Sunshine State Young Readerõs Award Program. The 

SSYRA Ice Cream Party will be held on May 26 at 12:00 p.m. and trophies for participants who read all 15 books will be 

awarded.  

 Scholastic Book Fair!  

 Bayshore Elementary School will be having a Scholastic Book Fair from Monday, May 15th through Friday, May 19th.         

Students will go to the book fair during their scheduled media time. Parents who would like to attend the book fair with thei r 

children may do so during their childõs scheduled media time or Thursday, May 18th from 4:00 - 5:00 p.m. only. Look for a 

schedule in your child's Tuesday Folder and below. If you would like to send money with your child, please place it in an  

envelope with his/her name on it (checks should be made out to Bayshore Elementary School and MUST include your phone 

number). Don't forget to include tax and all purchases are final. Proceeds from the book fair are used to purchase books and 

materials for the media center. Thank you!  

Date  Teacher  Grade  Subject  

April 27 & May 1  Pollino & Mollet  Grade 4  Math 

April 28 & May 2  Ferguson & Cugini  Grade 4  Math 

May 4 & 8 Fretwell, Gasbarro, 

Goehl, & Hochberg  

Grade 3  Math 

May 5 & 9 Harris, Smith, & Proctor  Grade 3  Math 

Date Window  Grade Level  Subject  

May 2 & 3 Grade 5  Science 

* Students requiring accommodations may test on a          
different day within the window.  

* Please be advised these dates are subject to 
change within the state window if needed.  

Scholastic Book Fair Schedule  
Students will go to the book fair during their scheduled media time.  

Parents who would like to attend the book fair with their  children  

may do so during their childôs scheduled media time or on  

Thursday, May 18 from 4:00 ï 5:00 p.m.  
 

 
 

If you would like to send money with your child, please place it in an envelope with his/her name on it (checks should be made out 

to Bayshore Elementary School and MUST include your phone number). Don't forget to include tax and all purchases are final.   

  Monday,  

May 15 

Tuesday, 

May 16 

Wednesday,  May 

17 

Thursday,  

May 18 

Friday,  

May 19 

9:15 ð  10:00 Alvigi  Archer  Comperchio  Dyer  Hawkins  

10:00 ð 10:45 Gonzalez McCoy  Mueller  Piekara Thorpe  

10:45 ð 11:30 Fretwell  Gasbarro/  

Smith 

Goehl/  

Proctor  

Hochberg/  

Smith 

Harris/  

Proctor  

1:00 ð 1:45 Norton  Glidden  Gittin  De Aguiar  Fallon 

1:45 ð 2:30 Cugini  Ferguson Mollet  Pollino    

2:30 ð 3:15 Cruz Enoch Iaria  Krinsky  Seay-St. Louis 
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PTO 

!Ó ×Å ÎÅÁÒ ÔÈÅ ÅÎÄ ÏÆ ςπρφ-ςπρχ ÓÃÈÏÏÌ ÙÅÁÒȟ 04/ ×ÏÕÌÄ ÌÉËÅ ÔÏ 
ÓÅÎÄ ÏÕÔ Á ÈÕÇÅ ÔÈÁÎË ÙÏÕ ÔÏ ÁÌÌ ÔÈÅ ÐÁÒÅÎÔÓȟ ÓÔÁÆÆȟ ÁÎÄ ÓÔÕÄÅÎÔÓ ×ÈÏ 
ÈÁÖÅ ÓÕÐÐÏÒÔÅÄ 04/ ÔÈÒÏÕÇÈÏÕÔ ÔÈÅ ÓÃÈÏÏÌ ÙÅÁÒȢ  7Å ÒÅÁÌÌÙ         
ÁÐÐÒÅÃÉÁÔÅ ÁÌÌ ÙÏÕ ÈÁÖÅ ÄÏÎÅ ÔÏ ÈÅÌÐ ÍÁËÅ ÔÈÉÓ ÙÅÁÒ ÓÕÃÈ Á ÓÕÃÃÅÓÓȢ  

4ÈÅ ÌÁÓÔ ÅÖÅÎÔ 04/ ×ÉÌÌ ÂÅ ÈÏÓÔÉÎÇ ÉÓ ÔÈÉÓ ÙÅÁÒȭÓ 4ÅÁÃÈÅÒ               
!ÐÐÒÅÃÉÁÔÉÏÎ 7ÅÅË ÆÒÏÍ -ÁÙ ρÓÔ - -ÁÙ υÔÈȢ  )Æ ÙÏÕ ×ÏÕÌÄ ÌÉËÅ ÙÏÕÒ 
ÃÈÉÌÄ ÔÏ ÐÁÒÔÉÃÉÐÁÔÅ ÉÎ 4ÅÁÃÈÅÒ !ÐÐÒÅÃÉÁÔÉÏÎ 7ÅÅË ÙÏÕ ÃÁÎ ÈÁÖÅ 
ÙÏÕÒ ÃÈÉÌÄ ÍÁËÅ Á ÃÁÒÄ ÏÒ ÄÒÁ× Á ÐÉÃÔÕÒÅ ÆÏÒ Á ÔÅÁÃÈÅÒ ÏÒ ÓÔÁÆÆ ÍÅÍȤ
ÂÅÒȢ  

7Å ÈÏÐÅ ÅÖÅÒÙÏÎÅ ÈÁÓ Á ÓÁÆÅȟ ÒÅÓÔÆÕÌȟ ÁÎÄ ÅØÃÉÔÉÎÇ ÓÕÍÍÅÒ ÁÎÄ ×Å 
ÃÁÎͻÔ ×ÁÉÔ ÔÏ ÓÅÅ ÅÖÅÒÙÏÎÅ ÁÔ 04/ ÎÅØÔ ÙÅÁÒȢ 0ÌÅÁÓÅ ×ÁÔÃÈ ÆÏÒ ÁÎÙ 
ÕÐÄÁÔÅÓ ÏÒ ÅÍÁÉÌÓ ÓÅÎÔ ÏÕÔ ÏÖÅÒ ÓÕÍÍÅÒ ÂÒÅÁË ÁÂÏÕÔ ÏÕÒ ПÉÒÓÔ ÍÅÅÔȤ
ÉÎÇ ÏÆ ÔÈÅ ÎÅ× ÓÃÈÏÏÌ ÙÅÁÒȢ   

4ÈÁÎË ÙÏÕ ÁÇÁÉÎ ÆÏÒ ÙÏÕÒ ÃÏÎÔÉÎÕÅÄ ÓÕÐÐÏÒÔȦ 

Kindergarten  

Kindergarten is still doing an awesome job at trying their 
hardest with writing sentences and creating illustrations to go 
along with their writing. Each student was able to use their 
creativity and make a submission to Young Authors where 
one will be chosen to represent Kindergarten. The students 
have also been practicing different methods to add and      
subtract within 10. We had Hop Into Spring Day which was a 
day full of fun learning. In May, we will be looking forward to 
wrapping up a science experiment to put on display.  

Relay for Life  

A heartfelt Thank you goes out to all those who have supported our 
Bayshore Relay for Life team this year. Our team goal this year was 
$1,500, and we are well on our way of reaching our goal. We will be 
having our final fundraising event in May for Motherõs Day. We will be 
hosting our annual plant sale. Please watch for details in your childõs 
Tuesday folder. The sale will run from May 1st -May 10th, with      de-
livery to your child on Friday, May 12th.   

Turtle Time in STEM!!!  

Students in grades K-3 have been taking on the role of 

a marine biologist.  Thanks to the Inwater Research 

Group and its traveling trunk, our future scientists have 

been busy learning about St. Lucie 

Countyõs loggerhead, green, and 

leatherback 

sea turtle 

species.  

  

VPK  

VPK went on their first field trip and we had a blast! Mr. Jack            

Hartmannõs creative use of music to infuse both emergent literacy 

and mathematics standards engaged our young learners through 

active participation. We also began our unit on the Farm. Students 

showed curiosity and were eager to learn new things and have new           

experiences, such as becoming a farmer and cleaning the animals. 

They also explored books about the farm and 

were able to recognize letters and retell      

familiar stories. They loved using their planning 

and reflection skills to construct their own farm 

in the country.  Please remember that our End 

of the Year Ceremony is on Wednesday, May 

31 at 9:15am. Please have students come 

dressed in their best. Attendance is imperative 

from now until June 5th as we will be working 

on end of the year projects and small group 

intervention to make sure students have       

mastered all their goals and are ready for 

Kindergarten.  

2016-2017  Yearbooks are on sale!!  
The 2016-2017 yearbooks are on sale now! All  yearbooks come in 

hardcover. Order yours for $26 per book while supplies last. You can 

pay by cash, check, or online. Checks should be made payable to 

Bayshore Elementary. Please include your phone number on the 

check.  

To order online, go to: http://community.pictavo.com/ and click the 

òshop your schooló link!  

Clinic Needs  

If you have any clothing that your children have             

outgrown, please consider donating them to the clinic. 

We are in need of tops, bottoms, belts, and more for 

spills/accidents/etc. Thank you!  

1st Grade  

1st grade is having a great time learning about living things 
including animals, plants, and humans.  We had fun at the 4H 
Farm in Ft. Pierce, which included petting sessions with farm 
animals and they got to see a real vegetable and herb              
garden.  It was interesting to chew on mint leaves and get to 
see what goes into our gum and toothpaste!  We are also 
learning about internal organs in the human body and              
discussing their functions.  We had an "Eggs"cellent day in 
April and want to thank our parents for their generous             
donations.  Your donations have helped enrich our                 
curriculum.  As always, we thank you for all you do.   
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Positive Behavior Interventions & Supports ( PBIS)!!!  

 

We are getting closer to the end of the school year. This means excitement is in the air as our students anticipate the arriv al of 

summer. It is also important that they do not lose focus on their learning and this requires being able to follow school -wide    

expectations. Our CAFÉ expectations are designed to encourage proper and safe behavior during lunch. We understand lunch 

time is a time when students have an opportunity to interact with each other; however, 

it must be done in a respectful and safe manner that will not interrupt the daily       

operations of the school. You can help your child demonstrate proper lunch etiquette 

by reinforcing the CAFÉ expectations at home.  

 Our last event of the school year will be on Thursday June 1st - our highly anticipated 

summer raffle where students can use their Jazzy Cash to purchase raffle tickets.     

Students who receive office referrals during the fourth quarter will not be eligible to                 

participate in this event. You can help your child by encouraging them to earn Jazzy 

Cash in class. It is very simple! All they have to do is follow PBIS school -wide                

expectations!  

You can also be part of our PBIS efforts by volunteering at our PBIS store or helping 

coordinate the monthly PBIS events. Contact the school for more information on the 

monthly PBIS events. 

Bus Expectations  

Please remind students of our BUS expectations.           

Students can earn jazzy cash by following these              

expectations:  

B- back to back, bottom to bottom  

U- use your seat belt  

S- speak only to the person in your seat  

*Not following these expectations are interfering with 

the safe, orderly, and expeditious transportation of          

students and may result in disciplinary actions.  

Please like our official Bayshore                        
Elementary FaceBook page:  

Bayshoreslps  

Applebeeõs 

BB&T 

Big Apple Pizza (Bayshore Blvd)  

BJõs 

Braces for Us 

Chipotle Mexican Grill  

Chuck E. Cheese  

Duffyõs 

Five Guys 

Friendlyõs 

Holiday Builders  

Horace Mann Insurance  

Golden Corral (St. Lucie West)  

Great Clips  

McDonaldõs  

Moeõs Southwest Grill            

(St. Lucie West) 

The Palm Beach Post 

Samõs Club 

Scholastic  

Seacoast National Bank  

Superplay USA 

Target  

Tijuana Flats 

Winn -Dixie  

THE WEEK OF MAY 1st- MAY 5th WE ARE CELEBRATING OUR        

�%�$�<�6�+�2�5�(�·�6���7�(�$�&�+�(�5�6���	���6�7�$�)�) 

We are gearing up to give Bayshoreõs staff a special 

week! Please help show your appreciation to 

the teachers and staff that work with your child every 

day. Any gestures (notes, drawings, paper flowers, 

etc.) that you can think of will be greatly appreciated 

for any staff member they choose. Thank you 

for  supporting our school throughout the year!  

 


